From: housing@uwlax.edu <housing@uwlax.edu>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 2:54 PM
Subject: Return to Campus Information

Dear Campus Residents,

Thank you for your continued patience as we share our return to campus plan. In the coming days, we will
communicate the plan in stages. Today, we need to have an accurate understanding of who is currently ON
campus and who opted to shelter at another location. Your immediate assistance is essential.

ALL resident students (sheltering on campus or at another location):
e Regardless of where you are currently sheltering in place, we need you to complete this survey.

Students who are sheltering ON campus:

e We are requiring updated antigen-testing. Sign up for a time slot.

e Times start on Monday, September 21 at 8 a.m. in Cartwright Center (#13 on the campus map). Even if
you have already been tested previously, we will be using this as a baseline for our return to campus plan.

e We will test approximately 300 residents per day.

e Students who provide documentation of a positive test within the last 90 days may be exempted from
retesting. (Documentation can be sent as an attachment to mmaloney-wang@uwlax.edu or faxed to
608.785.8746.)

Students who are sheltering at another location:
e At this time, we ask that if you are currently sheltering in place at your home (or another location), you
remain there until you receive additional communication.
e We will share your return plan early next week.

All residential students must comply with testing protocols and our return plan (details to come). Any refusal to
do so will jeopardize your housing contract and may result in your status as a student to be reviewed.

Please be advised, we are working diligently to develop the safe return plan and as such will not be responding
to calls, emails, or social media this weekend for general COVID or Residence Life questions. The university
COVID hotline remains available for medical questions and test reporting. We will communicate more in the
coming days and encourage students to share these updates with your families.

Residence Life will continue to honor requests for housing contract cancellations. To start this process, complete
submit a contract cancellation request www.uwlax.edu/reslife/apply-for-housing/housing-contract. At this time,
there is no deadline for students to submit a cancellation request.

Thank you for your compliance with the directives above.
Enjoy your weekend,

Jenni Brundage

Jenni Brundage
Director of Residence Life, Residence Life | UW-La Crosse
jbrundage@uwlax.edu | 608.785.8075| 1002 Eagle Hall

" Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
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